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Commissioner Nathan Boyles On WFTW 1260 AM Dec. 19 
 
    

Okaloosa County Commissioner Nathan Boyles will discuss what’s ahead for 2014 and 

general county business on the Dec. 19 monthly county segment on WFTW. Call in with your 

questions during the 7:30 a.m. hour, 850-664-1260, and tune in at 1260 AM radio. 

Commissioner Boyles will serve as Vice Chairman of the Okaloosa Board of County 

Commissioners in the upcoming year, finishes his first year on the board as District 3 

commissioner and grew up in North Okaloosa County. For additional information, contact 311 

Citizens Information Line. 
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